
CHS alums, you are invited to participate in the 
chorus, orchestra, concert band, or jazz band for 

 

The first CHS Alumni Benefit Concert  
 

at the Chelmsford Performing Arts Center  
at Chelmsford High School  

on Saturday, May 17, 2008, at 2 p.m.   
 

Sponsored by the Chelmsford Friends of  Music &  
the Chelmsford Performing Arts Center  

 

Contact Andrew Rega at the Music Academy of Chelmsford 
for more details and to perform on stage at our new auditorium  

info@musicacademyofchelmsford.com  

or at 978-251-7741 
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